
WESLEY’S EASTER GARDEN  
Help decorate Wesley’s Sanctuary for Easter and then your home or a 
loved one’s home, a shut-in or someone’s hospital room for Easter.  

If you HAVE NOT received a call or an email from Linda D ’Acri or  
Debi Reynolds, please complete this form and return it to Linda D ’Acri 
TODAY!   

Order your Easter plant(s) by completing the order form below, then return it with your payment 
by dropping it off in the Welcome Office AFTER CHURCH TODAY or give it to Linda D’Acri. If you can 
enclose the payment today with the order form (checks can be made out to “Wesley United 
Methodist Church” and put “Easter Flowers” in the memo field).  

ALL ORDERS MUST BE RECEIVED BY TUESDAY, MARCH 12TH THE LATEST. 

I am ordering:   ____ Lily ($12)  ____ Tulip ($7) ____ Daffodil ($7) 

I will take ____ plant(s) home. ____ Lily     ____ Dahlia ____ Daffodil 

I will leave for a shut-in(s):   ____ Lily     ____ Dahlia ____ Daffodil 

Please note: Any plant(s) not indicated for pick up  
will be delivered to shut-in(s) and members/friends in the hospital. 

1. Given by   ____________________________________________________________________________  

   ____________________________________________________________________________  

 In Memory of  /  In Honor of  (please circle)    _________________________________________________  

   ____________________________________________________________________________  
 

2. Given by   ____________________________________________________________________________  

   ____________________________________________________________________________  

In Memory of  /  In Honor of  (please circle)    _________________________________________________  

   ____________________________________________________________________________  
 

3. Given by   ____________________________________________________________________________  

   ____________________________________________________________________________  

In Memory of  /  In Honor of  (please circle)    _________________________________________________  

   ____________________________________________________________________________  

Please Note:  This year we are accepting payment in the form of cash or check.   

YOU WILL NOT BE ABLE TO PAY FOR THIS ON-LINE. 


